
From: Humbert, Jacob <jacob.humbert@vermont.gov>  
Sent: Friday, May 20, 2022 5:08 PM 
To:  
Subject: RE: records request; re: Annette M. Lynch, M.D. 
 
Dr. Lynch: 
 
I am writing to close the loop related to your recent public records request.  No additional responsive 
records have been located after AGO staff searches of the Vermont State Archives and Records 
Administration (“VSARA”) records system, our internal records tracking materials, our case management 
database, and our records storage areas in the Montpelier office.  As a result, I have concluded that no 
further records exist at the AGO as identified by name in your request or by any other name known to 
me. 
 
Once again, for any records in the possession of the Vermont Board of Medical Practice (“BMP”) related 
to this case, you would need to reach out to the Department of Health as identified below or directly to 
the BMP itself.  The BMP would be the custodian of any such records. 
 
Thank you.  

 
Jacob A. Humbert, Assistant Attorney General 

Director, Administrative Law Unit 

Vermont Attorney General’s Office 

109 State Street 

Montpelier, Vermont 05609 

(802) 828-0276 

jacob.humbert@vermont.gov 

Pronouns: he/him/his 
 
PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION: This communication may contain 

information that is privileged, confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  DO NOT 

read, copy or disseminate this communication unless you are the intended addressee.  If you are not the 

intended recipient (or have received this e-mail in error) please notify the sender immediately and destroy 

this e-mail. 

 
 




